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Head Lice Policy
Dear Parents,


As part of our ongoing prevention of head lice and good hygiene practices, we are implementing a new head lice policy.  The policy is as follows:
· Any child found to have either nits (eggs) or lice (bugs), will need to be picked up upon detection.
· In order to return to school, your child must have a written letter from a physician stating that the child has been treated and is nit and lice free.

· If your child has a recurring infestation, they may be asked to temporarily refrain from attending Little Harvard for a minimum of 2 weeks, to prevent further infestation.
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